
From: ROOT Jenny
To: "Phillip W. Houk"
Bcc: CARLOUGH Les
Subject: RE: Advisory Committee Meeting 4/5/13
Date: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 4:49:26 PM

Phil,
 
Thank you for letting us know you aren’t able to attend the meeting.  I’m sorry to hear about your
father-in-law’s illness.  We wish him the best for a speedy recovery.
 
If you do get the chance, I would encourage you to send any comments you wish to provide on the
rules.  We really appreciated your participation and the thoughtful comments and insight you
provided  at the last meeting.
 
Best,
 
Jenny Root
 
From: Phillip W. Houk [mailto:PWHOUK@up.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 4:39 PM
To: ROOT Jenny
Subject: Re: Advisory Committee Meeting 4/5/13
 

I will miss the meeting as my father in law has fallen ill and had to be life flighted. I wish you the best.

  From: ROOT Jenny [ROOT.Jenny@deq.state.or.us]
  Sent: 04/03/2013 11:36 PM GMT
  To: LINDER Gerald <linderg@cleanwaterservices.org>; "'dhaagens@cablehuston.com'"
<'dhaagens@cablehuston.com'>; "'Crich@perkinscoie.com'" <'Crich@perkinscoie.com'>;
"'dmisel@rejuvenation.com'" <'dmisel@rejuvenation.com'>; "'Koprowski.Paul@epamail.epa.gov'"
<'Koprowski.Paul@epamail.epa.gov'>; "'matthew.criblez@portlandoregon.gov'"
<'matthew.criblez@portlandoregon.gov'>; "'mo42392@comcast.net'" <'mo42392@comcast.net'>;
"'Courtney@crag.org'" <'Courtney@crag.org'>; "'phouk@q.com'" <'phouk@q.com'>; "'pwhouk@up.com'"
<'pwhouk@up.com'>; "'abaldwin@lclark.edu'" <'abaldwin@lclark.edu'>; HOUGH Merlyn <merlyn@lrapa.org>
  Cc: CARLOUGH Les <CARLOUGH.Les@deq.state.or.us>; DOUGHTEN Ron
<DOUGHTEN.Ron@deq.state.or.us>
  Subject: Advisory Committee Meeting 4/5/13

 
Committee Members:
 
Our second advisory committee meeting is fast approaching!  We have not yet received many
comments from you.  I hope this means everyone is looking forward to sharing their thoughts in
person at our meeting!  However, if this is not the case or you are unable to attend the meeting
this Friday, please do send your comments to me in writing as soon as possible, but no later than

Tuesday, April 9th.   You can send them to me electronically at root.jenny@deq.state.or.us  or mail

them to:  Jenny Root, DEQ, 811 SW 6th Avenue, Portland, Oregon 97204.
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Also, if there are particular issues or areas of the draft rules you wish to make sure we cover at the
meeting, please send me an email  ASAP so I can add it to the agenda.  I will be finalizing the
agenda tomorrow (Thursday) afternoon.
 
Best Regards,
 
Jenny Root
Environmental Law Specialist
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
503-229-5874
 

**

This email and any attachments may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any use, review, disclosure, copying, distribution or
reliance by others, and any forwarding of this email or its contents, without the express
permission of the sender is strictly prohibited by law. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately, delete the e-mail and destroy all copies.
**


